
December 2nd 2020 

Energy Policy and Oversight Committee, 

 

My name is Misty Duff, I am a resident of Butler County in Southwest Ohio. I am asking you to repeal 
HB6.  I honestly can’t understand how in good conscious Ohio lawmakers have not taken the initiative to 
repeal this law knowing the fraud that has come to light.  Not taking action has done nothing but erode 
the public trust in our state government and goes to prove only dark money and kickbacks is what it 
takes in Ohio to get anything done.  Do not delay HB6, repeal it and start over. 

 

Thank you, 

Misty Duff 

340 Chase Ave 

Hamilton OH 45015   

 

 


